
1

Townsend, Erle

From: Paul Ducharme <paul.ducharme@aol.com>

Sent: Tuesday, December 26, 2023 11:26 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: No on EV mandate

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Let the market decide, stop talking about mandates, you are hurting and not helping your 

cause. If the EV market can’t thrive under its own merits stop pushing a dead horse. 

 

Btw…EV cars are typically substantially heavier than similar gas engine cars… do you 

remember anything from your physics class? Newtons 2nd Law… it takes more energy to push 

a heavier car than a lighter one, where is the savings? 

 

Paul Ducharme 

PO Box 263 

61 Melvin Heights Rd 

Camden, ME 04843 


